
Finland’s intervention under agenda item 4 
 
 
We would like to thank the Secretariat for their very good work in preparations of 
this committee.  
 
We also see benefit on the suggested establishment of a consultative group 
between Ministries of Finance and other relevant actors in financing strategies for 
the Sustainable Development Goals for the next two years.”  
 


